
 

 

  

 
Date:       February 9, 2016 
 

To:           Students 
 
From:      President Karen S. Haynes, Ph.D. 

 
Subject:  California Faculty Association Concerted Activities Update 

 
Yesterday the California Faculty Association announced potential strike dates in 
April. CSUSM respects the collective bargaining process and we know the California 

State University remains committed to reaching a solution.  
 

If a strike should occur, our primary goal will be to ensure that our University 
remains open and student instruction and other student services continue. We 

remain committed to assuring progress to your degree as scheduled.  
 
We will continue to provide e-mail updates with information as it becomes 

available. Thank you for your understanding and patience during this time. 
 

 


